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March 15, 2018 – 9:00 a.m. 

 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that three members of the Southwest Wisconsin 
Technical College District Board will participate in a Facilities Master Plan informational 
meeting with College staff on the 10-year Facilities Master Plan on Friday, March 16, 
2018, at 11:00 a.m. at the Southwest Wisconsin Technical College Campus, Room 303, 
in Fennimore, WI.  This is a review of the master plan and the Southwest Wisconsin 
Technical College District Board will not be taking any action on district business at this 
meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

{Facilities at Southwest Tech are handicap accessible.  For all accommodations call 608-
822-2400 or 608-822-2401 to reach the Director of Facilities, or e-mail accom@swtc.edu} 
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